
I’m writing to submit my objection to the plans to turn Firs Farm Wetland into a crematorium. The wetlands are 
such an important resource to the local community and are vital to the health and well being of many local 
people.

The draft policy will also effect the local nature and conservation of the area and will also reduce the 
effectiveness of the flood alleviation which Enfield Council spent nearly £1 million providing.

Please can you formally log this objection and change the plans.
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